
From  Uppermaster: Simon James

23 February 2023
Dear Parent/Guardian

Yearbook

The production of this year’s yearbook is in full swing and the student editors have
commissioned Yearbook Machine to create a high quality keepsake for the Upper Sixth of
their time at Abingdon. The finished product will contain photos, individual profile pages and
a range of additional articles all printed to a high standard and presented with a hardback
cover.

The final cost is determined by the creative choices of the editors. They are yet to finalise
decisions about layout, the number of pages and quality of colour photos, etc, therefore I
can only tell you an approximate price of £35 at the moment.

The yearbooks are due to be available for distribution in mid-late May. Because of the bulk
manufacture at a printing firm we are not able to order additional copies at a later date.

The order will be placed via a Google Form which I will have sent to the students by the end
of this week. The cost will be added to your school bill unless you let me know that you do
not give your permission.

On behalf of the Yearbook Committee

Simon James - Upper Master

simon.james@abingdon.org.uk

mailto:simon.james@abingdon.org.uk

